

Paramaribo, November 24, 2006

To:

Mr. Herman Smith

International Monetary Fund

Fax no.: (202) 623 - 4661

Re: revision of the Systems of National Accounts 1993 (1993 SNA)

Dear Mr. Smith,

We are in receipt of the fax-letter dated November 14<sup>th</sup>, 2006 from Mr. Robert Edwards on the revision of the Systems of National Accounts 1993.

Considering that in Suriname there is distinction between government employee pension schemes and social security schemes, we have no objections to the proposal as presented. We support a solution based on the principles of the proposal.

Yours sincerely,

André E. Telting

Governor